Linda Ann Kuller
0

From: Linnea A <linneapaige@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 6:00 PM

To: Linda Ann Kuller

Subject: Fw: FIRE LANE

Attachments: FIRE LANE 1,jpeg; FIRE LANE 2.jpeg; FIRE LANE jpeg

The access on Tower Lane is especially important.
LINNEA ARNTSON PAIGE M.ARCH
360 468 4321

From: Linnea A <linneapaige@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 5:57 PM

To: Linda Ann Kuller

Subject: FIRE LANE

Linda, Just to let you know that there is a Fire Lane surrounding the common land on the land where | have
my buildings, it is a no build zone and access, and a utility easement. The new parking plan puts trees blocking
the fire lane access. Especially 45 Eads Lane would be cut off.

LINNEA ARNTSON PAIGE M.ARCH
360 468 4321



December 19, 2002

Greeting L.V.A. property owners:

Since lots 4 through 20, Block A, Lopez Village are buildable to lot lines,
Craig Vaughn the Lopez Bullding Inspector, would like us to further clarify use of
the Common Area, to disallow above ground structures on the Cormmon Area,
within 20 feet of any private property line. This would allow lot owners to build
to their property line and still meet the current San Juan County Fire code.

Please sign, date and send the enclosed acknowledgement back in the
enclosed envelope by January 10, 2003. If you have any questions, please call
me at 360-468-2032 and 1 will be happy to discuss it with you.









